Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru Y Pwyllgor Cyfrifon Cyhoeddus

National Assembly for Wales Public Accounts Committee

Lynne Neagle AM
Chair of the Children, Young People and Education
Committee
National Assembly for Wales
Tŷ Hywel
Cardiff Bay
CF99 1NA

14 May 2019

Welsh Government update on the 21st Century Schools Programme

Dear Lynne,

The Public Accounts Committee considered the 21st century schools and education programme in 2018 following an Auditor General's report. We received the enclosed update from the Welsh Government, on the progress of Bands A and B of the Programme and progress made against the Auditor General's Recommendations.

The Committee agreed that I would write to you as Chair of the Children, Young People and Education Committee, to see whether you would be willing to explore the progress of the Band B programme during a Ministerial Scrutiny sessions. I am also writing to the Chair of the Finance Committee regarding the Mutual Investment Model.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Ramsay AM

Chair

